
ARMY INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 
Dighi Hills, Alandi Road, Pune 411015 

   Magazine Board  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Magazine Board (2022-23) 
 
 

We AITian always get delighted to see our college magazine, 

Srijna. It gives immense pleasure to witness the culmination of 

countless hours of hard work, creativity, and dedication that the 

Magazine Board (Magboard) has put into bringing this 

publication to life. 

 

Srijna has always been a platform for our students to express 

their thoughts, ideas, and creativity. It serves as a reflection of 

our vibrant campus culture, capturing the essence of our diverse 

student community. This year, the magazine has once again 

exceeded expectations, showcasing the immense talent that 

exists within our institution. 

 

We members of Mag board received great appreciation for 

unwavering commitment and exceptional efforts in curating and 

designing Srijna. The tireless dedication, attention to detail, and 

passion for the art of communication have truly made this 

magazine a masterpiece.  

 

Srijna has provided a platform for AIT students to explore their 

literary skills, artistic expressions, and critical thinking abilities. 

It has become a forum for thought-provoking articles, captivating 

stories, breath-taking photography, and engaging artwork. 

Contributions from all have added depth, colour, and life to the 

pages of Srijna, making it a cherished keepsake for our entire 

college community. 

 



AIT faculty and members guided and mentored the students 

throughout the process of Publication of Srijna. Their expertise, 

encouragement, and support have been instrumental in 

nurturing the creative talents of our students and transforming 

their ideas into reality. Their dedication to the Magboard's vision 

has undoubtedly played a significant role in the success of 

Srijna. 

 

Finally, Srijna team extend warmest wishes to all the students 

for their future endeavors. May the creative spirits continue to 

soar, and may out students continue to find joy and fulfillment 

in your artistic pursuits. 

 

   

 
 

 

 

  


